
The Rope Tow SKI SLOPE hours are: 
Monday – Thursday (Fridays starting in Feb.)  3:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

Saturday & Sundays 10:00 am – 12:00 pm & 1:00 p.m. –3:00 p.m. 

Nights—Fridays & Saturdays 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. (once conditions allow) 

December Vacation (12/26– 1/2) week Hours:  10:00 am – 12:00 pm & 1:00 p.m. –3:00 p.m.  

    This year only season passes will be sold, and they will only be available                
at: http://linwood.recdesk.com.*   

*If you had a season pass last year, and still have your key tag,                                                            
it will be re-activated with your purchase of this year’s pass.  

Passes will only be sold until:  December 10th   
Resident Season Pass Rates:   Individual:  $30.00  & Family: $75.00*  

Non-Resident Season Pass Rates:  Individual: $100 & Family: $250*                   
*Must be immediate family members that either reside in the same household,                          

or are claimed as a dependent for tax purposes.   

Other requirements: 
 The building will be closed!  You will need to use your car as your “locker”,                                                     

and put all of your equipment on at your car.   
 The sledding hill is closed again this year, because of the need for increased parking.  

 We will not open if temperatures are below 10 degrees, or if it is raining. 
 Bathroom access will be around the back of the building, and there will be a walk-up/ ski-up                

window for pre-packaged concession sales.  
 The hill will be closed when we reach capacity for that shift. (Increased capacity to 100 this year). 
 For the safety of our staff and guests, please DO NOT come skiing if you have any symptoms of  

COVID-19, if you have been in close contact with someone with COVID-19, or if you have                 
been told to quarantine due to exposure.  

 At the entrance to the ski area you will need to have your pass scanned, and you can then                  
head directly to the rope tow loading area. 

 Guests will be required to wear a cloth face covering over their mouth and nose when at           
check-in, when using the restrooms, or when in public locations where it is not                                   

possible to maintain 6 feet of physical distance from others not in your family/ group.  

“The Kanc” Ski Area  - 2021-2022 

If you have any questions you can call either The Lincoln–Woodstock Recreation Department at 745-8958 
or visit our website at www.lincolnnh.org/recreation  

You can purchase ski passes online at: http://linwood.recdesk.com                                 
Dates, times, and requirements are all subject to change.                                                


